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January 2015 

 

Next general membership meeting – 

January 16th – 6pm dinner 7pm meeting  

Royal Star - Mt. Vernon 
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2015 Board Members 

 Sheila Ostrom – 1 year left 

 Jessica Thorndycraft – 1 year left 

 Sue Dahlsten – 2 years left 

 Sandy Cook – last year 

Angela Kilcup – last year 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

Pacific Northwest Paint Horse Club Officers: 2015 

President :  Marian Belcher  Secretary:     Tabitha Whitford 

  (360) 568-2534    (360) 941-4430 

        Twhitford87@hotmail.com 

 

Vice Pres.:    Lori Bentley   Treasurer:     Staci Johnson 

  (206) 817-1502    (360) 708-2749 

 

mailto:Twhitford87@hotmail.com
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NWCC APHA breed level shows      
      

NWCC APHA Breed Show Schedule Approved as of January 5 posting  ~   
     

Check this link for updates:   

http://www.nwccapha.com/clubsshows/nwccshows.htm      

      

To find contacts for the supporting club 

http://www.nwccapha.com/clubsshows/nwccclubs.htm      

       

                      APHA shows         Other happenings supported by 

APHA clubs      

 

No More Shows  

Other Happenings:       
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December General Membership Meeting. 
 

The minutes were read and corrected to read that the board voted to have all bills paid and income 

received reported at each general meeting. Also that Sue Dahlsten, Marion Belcher, and Jenna Bentley 

were elected to two year terms as board members. 

 

Committees: 

 

The high point committee proposed some rule changes to the high point rules including opening up the 

open show and trail riding categories to all breeds. The changes were approved and rules can be found on 

our web site under information/forms. 

 

Plans for the June breed show are taking shape with 2 of the 4 judges booked and many sponsorship 

requests out. We need as many sponsors as we can get. The class list and open classes were discussed as 

to time restraints and the June dates are looking great. 

 

Old Business: 

 

Nominations for president were re-opened. Ryan Ostrom was nominated and unanimously elected as our 

new president for 2016. Congratulations Ryan! 

 

New Business: 

 

It was suggested that we bring back a raffle at the meetings to create more interest. 

 

The board had discussed amending the definition of a quorum from 2 officers + 10 members to 2 officers + 

50% of the general membership, including the board members. 

 

This was put in the form of a motion so that it can be voted on at our March meeting. 

 

It was noted that we need to send a card to Gladys Doidge of Rainier. Her husband was killed just after 

Thanksgiving when he fell through the ice on their pond where he was ice skating with his grandson. 

 

The next meeting will be at the Royal Star restaurant in Mt Vernon on January 16th. Dinner at 6, Meeting 

at 7. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 8:28 PM. 
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Rachelle Hetzel bought and 

shipped over her new horse! 

Gorgeous APHA/PtHA 16hh 7/o 

Free N Fancy Me, Sonny D Bar 

mare.  

 What’s Happening?   
                     

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

If anyone has news to share please contact Tabitha Whitford.   

Way to finish off a great year 

Jessica Thorndycraft!  

Updated 2016 show dates.  With the 

changes in big shows, there are 

many changes to the year! 

April 2-3 BCPHC – LTA 

May 6-8 SWWPHA – Albany 

June 4-5 PNPHC – Lynden 

July 1-3 COPHC - Prineville 

July 15-17 WSPHC – Monroe 

August ? Zone O Rama – LTA 

Aug. 19-21 or 26-28 INPHC - Nampa 

 

Tabitha would 

love help putting 

on the  club trail 

ride.  Would like 

someone who 

knows the trail 

systems. 
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2016 PACIFIC NORTHWEST PAINT HORSE CLUB      

PACIFIC NORTHWEST JUNIOR PAINT HORSE CLUB     

MEMBERSHIP APPLICATION      

     

NAME:______________________________________________APHA #__________________      

      

ADDRESS____________________________________________________________________      

      

CITY__________________________________STATE__________________ZIP___________      

      

PHONE #_________________________E-MAIL ADDRESS___________________________      

      

COMPLETE NAMES OF JUNIOR MEMBERS & BIRTH DATES:      

      

_______________________________________ DOB: __________APHA YOUTH #________      

      

_______________________________________ DOB: __________APHA YOUTH #________      

      

_______________________________________ DOB: __________APHA YOUTH #________      

      
_______________________________________ DOB: __________APHA YOUTH #________   

      

INDIVIDUAL MEMBERSHIP (1 member only)                

          
 $20________  

FAMILY MEMBERSHIP (married adults & children 18 & under)                       $25________  

      

     

      

PLEASE MAKE CHECK PAYABLE TO PNPHC. SEND FEES  TO:      

      

Tabitha Whitford      

19014 Daisy Lane      

Burlington WA 98233      

360-941-4430      

      
I (WE) AGREE TO ABIDE BY THE CURRENT RULES AND REGULATIONS OF THE AMERICAN PAINT HORSE 

ASSOCIATION, THE PACIFIC NORTHWEST PAINT HORSE CLUB AND THE PACIFIC NORTHWEST JUNIOR  
PAINT HORSE CLUB.      

      

SIGNATURES: _______________________________________________      

         

                    _______________________________________________   
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APHA Permanent Number   
for use during the 2016 Show season.      

      

Proceeds benefit Pacific Northwest Junior Paint Horse Club      

      

$40 per set ( 2 Laminated Numbers )      

      

If you bought a number in 2014,      

Your Number is being held during the 2015 season.      

(if not renewed, that number is open for anyone to use the following season).       

To verify your number request, Contact Angela Kilcup,   

PNPHC Youth Advisor.      

     (360) 856-1172 or 

Circlek5729@hotmail.com         

****************************************************      

Your Name____________________________________________      

Horses Registered Name & APHA Number      

      

______________________________________________________      

      

Phone___________________Email_________________________      

      

Mailing Address_________________________________________      

      

City/State/Zip___________________________________________      

      

Number Requested: 1 through 200, (include up to 3 alternates if new)      

NEW[_]  RENEW[_]   RENEW but no need to send [_]       

      

__________   __________   __________   __________   __________         

Make Checks Payable to: PNJPHC      

Mail to:   PNPHC ~JR CLUB      

      5729 Brookings Rd, Sedro Woolley, WA 98284      

*one form per horse & rider number request.      
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Happy Trails      

      

     

 

  
If you have any news such as accomplishments in or 

out of the horse world, new foals (pictures okay) or 

anything else you would like in the PNPHC newsletter 

please email me before about the 25
th

 of each month 

and I will be glad to include it.      

twhitford87@hotmail.com       
360-941-4430      


